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Little Bees Children Self Help Group

P.O. Box 68933, Juja Road – 00622 Nairobi, Mobile: 0722-455 222

Email: slittlebees@yahoo.com / lucyamoloodipo@yahoo.com

7th April 2010

TO SPONSOR HALLDORA

FROM NICHOLE ACHIENG 

Dear Sponsor, 

RE: DAP REPORTS FROM JANUARY TO MARCH 2010

Happy Easter Dora!

We have been very busy first term; we have closed our school for April Holidays and the school reopens on 3rd May 2010.

The term was fine, Nicole was busy with her education, she read the letter you sent her and she was very happy to read from you. Nicole always reads your picture and your family

She is always happy, and says one day I will be in Iceland and join my family in Iceland. I bought school uniform for her. She has been fine, no sickness, always like to play seek and hide, and jumping over the rope.

I bought her boots and she was very happy and this has benefited Nicole’s feet due to the heavy rain we have in Nairobi. 

Nicole did well in her exams; she was number 2 out of 25 pupils. 

Thank you for school fees donated by you Dora. 

Yours sincerely,

Lucy Odipo. 

